
8 October 2011 

Ms Debra Gillick 

Executive Officer,  

Chinese Medicine Board of Australia  

AHPRA 
Dear Ms Gillick 

Re: 

Now I do not support English requirements ,In future I support ! 

Submission on the Mandatory Registration Standards and the Grandparenting Arrangements 

I am writing in regard to the above matter. I would like to thank the Chinese Medicine Board 

of Australia (the Board) for the opportunity to express my opinion on the mandatory 

registration standards and grandparenting arrangements. 

 

    I agree with and support the proposed mandatory registration standards and 

grandparenting arrangements in particular on “The exemption arrangement for grand-

parented applicants”. I appreciate the consideration given by the Board on specific needs in 

making flexible arrangement on English requirements due to historical and uniqueness of the 

development of Chinese Medicine in Australia. Now I do not support the overall language 

requirements ,Because we live in Australia over 20 years, W e do Chinese Medicine business 

20years, But we 're too difficulty get IELTS 6.5 or equivalent level ，do not should be 

adequate requirements us . 

I hope the Board will consider my suggestions. 
Yours sincerely 
 
kewenma 
 
9/10/2011 
 


